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STATEMENT BY THE DELEGATION OF MONTENEGRO 
 

Regarding donation of the Luxembourg to the MONDEM project 
  

Mr. Chairman,  

Montenegro is very grateful to Luxembourg on a donation for the MONDEM 
program which is of utmost importance for us.  

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank all contributors and the CPC 
for recognizing its value and importance.  

The second phase of MONDEM will be completed by the first of November. 
We plan to dismantle 400t of ammunition in the third phase. Projected costs for 
this phase are 300.000€. 

In parallel, we are working on the 2.5 million € project of reconstruction of 
“Brezovik" depot. It’s also possible to implement this project in phases. Thanks 
to direct donation of the Germany to Ministry of Defense of Montenegro in an 
amount of 200.000€, we have already started reconstruction of two stockrooms 
within “Brezovik” depot. 

Once again I thank Luxembourg and I would like to express hope that the 
MONDEM program will continue so that it helps increase overall security and 
stability of the region. 

Thank you Mr. Chairman 
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